
 

 

Christmas 2021 in the Primary Phase 
Please see below a list of planned events to take place in school in the run up to Christmas. Due to 

unstable COVID rates, we want to ensure everyone has a safe Christmas. Therefore we have decided 

to continue to hold events remotely, however we are determined to ensure the children have a   

memorable time in school.  

Wednesday 1st  December—Christmas cards to be posted in school in classroom postboxes. These 

will be given out on 16th December. Please note cards can only be given to class members in school.  

Tuesday 7th December—The Nursery Nativities go live on the school website 

Wednesday 8th December—Reception Nativities go live on the school website 

Thursday 9th December—Year 1 and 2 Nativities go live on the school website 

Friday 10th December—Pantomime ‘Aladdin’ performed by the ‘The Panto Bus’ for all classes.  

Monday 13th December—Christmas Jumper Day. Children wear their school uniform but can wear 

a Christmas jumper instead of a school one if they wish. Any donations are going to Barnsley         

Hospice. 

Tuesday 14th December—Our virtual ‘Christmas Songs for all’ goes live on the school website. We 

will be holding a singalong in the playground for all children during the day. Please ensure they have 

appropriate clothing to stand outside and sing ! 

Wednesday 15th December—Class parties. Children can come dressed in their party clothes for 

the day and food will be  provided by school. Father Christmas may visit some classes too!  

Wednesday 15th December—Christmas dinner in school.  

Friday 17th December—Classes will watch the advent liturgies delivered by secondary pupils in 

the morning and then watch a Christmas film in the afternoon . Children will enjoy the film with 

drink and popcorn provided by school.  

We hope you all have a very Merry            

Christmas  and a Happy New Year.  

A reminder that school reopens on:  

Tuesday 4th January. 2022.   


